
DECLARATION	OF	CANDIDACY	
FOR	SEOEA	OFFICE	

2024	
	

NAME	_____________________________________________________________________________________	

HOME	EMAIL	_______________________________________________________________________________	

MAILING	ADDRESS	___________________________________________________________________________	

LOCAL	ASSOCIATION	______________________	___________________________________________________	

SCHOOL	DISTRICT	___________________________________________________________________________	

EDUCATION	POSITION	________________________________________________________________________	

HOME	PHONE	_____________________________		CELL	PHONE	______________________________________	

	

I	hereby	nominate	myself	to	be	candidate	for	the	office	of:	

o 	 President	 	 	 	 	 (Term	ending	7/14/27)	

o 			Vice	President	 	 	 	 (Term	ending	7/14/27)	

o 	 *At-Large	Representative	#1		 	 (Term	ending	7/14/27)	

o 	 *Hocking	County	Representative	 	 (Term	ending	7/14/27)	

o 	 Jackson	County	Representative	 	 (Term	ending	7/14/27)	

o 	 Pike	County	Representative		 	 (Term	ending	7/14/27)	

o 	 Vinton	County	Representative	 	 (Term	ending	7/14/27)	

o 	 ESP	Representative	 	 	 	 (Term	ending	7/14/27)	

o 	 *Higher	Education	Representative	 	 (Term	ending	7/14/26)	

o 	 Student	Representative	 	 	 (Term	ending	7/14/25)	

• Asterisk	indicates	term-limited	position.	

	
Signature	______________________________________	 Date_____________________________	

Deadline	for	receipt	of	the	Declaration	of	Candidacy	form	is	March	16,	2024.		County	Representative	
positions	will	hold	their	election	within	their	county.	The	election	of	all	other	positions	will	be	held	at	
the	SEOEA	Spring	Representative	Assembly	on	April	16,	2024.		

Presidents	of	local	unions	are	requested	to	share	this	form	with	members	to	see	if	there	is	any	interest	
in	any	of	the	positions.	Biographical	information	may	be	placed	on	the	reverse	side	of	this	form.		

Return	form	to:	Greg	Potter,	SEOEA	Executive	Director,	4386	C.	H.	and	D.	Road,	Oak	Hill,	OH	45656	
or	email	to	Greg	Potter	at	southeastoea@gmail.com	by	March	16,	2024.	

	

	


